
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Forest School 
 
I have met with Mrs Godfrey who is overseeing the Forest School education and the sessions for terms 1 through to  
6 will run as follows: 
 

Term 
 

Day of Week Year Group 

Term 1 
 

  

Term 2 
 

  

Term 3 
 

  

Term 4 
 

  

Term 5 
 

  

Term 6 
 

  

 
 
Forest school sessions will take place in the morning as follows: 
 

▪ Pupils come to school dressed in their outdoor clothes – old clothes, warm coat, waterproofs and wellington 
boots. They need to bring with them their full school uniform and shoes in a named bag. 

▪ 9am – pupils go to assembly as normal 
▪ 9.30am – Mrs Godfrey will take the pupils directly from assembly to begin their session 
▪ 10.45am – pupils will be given a snack and then they will change into their school uniform 
▪ 11am – pupils will return to class ready for their numeracy or literacy session. 

 
Mrs Godfrey will need to have at least 2 volunteers present at each session.  Thank you if you have already offered 
your support.  Please could you check your diaries and let us know when you can help in terms 1 and 2 by 
completing the form attached. As the year progresses we will ask for volunteers for subsequent terms.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Pestell 
Headteacher 
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FOREST SCHOOL – TERMS 1 and 2 2018 
 
Name : ______________________________________ 
 
PLEASE INDICATE WHEN YOU ARE ABLE TO HELP BY TICKING AGAINST THE DATES IN THE TABLE 
BELOW. 
 
 

 

  
 

Yes I can help 
 

 Yes I can help 

Term 1     

     

     

     

     

Term 2     

     

     

     

     

     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your support.   
Please return this form to the school office as soon as possible. 

 


